
Date: September 9, 2021 

Attention: The Committee of the Whole 

 

Dear Committee Members,  

First, a recognition to each of you for the important 

work you undertake for your respective communities 

and for the Region of York overall; it is appreciated.  

We are respectfully submitting this in writing given 

scheduling conflicts. 

Prior to the completion of the Transportation 

Services report, and with the information we had at 

the time, we had submitted a Deputation Request to 

present to the Committee of the Whole regarding 

Speed Limit Revisions at Mt. Albert Rd. and 

Warden Avenue in East Gwillimbury. This was 

regarding speed limits and safety concerns, and we 

wanted to be sure to have this matter addressed in 

the September meeting. 

Since then, York Region Transportation Services 

staff have been working further to address the 

concerns; we are aware that their study and 

assessment of the issue was multifold and thorough, 



and that it involved diligent review and 

collaboration. We are also aware that their 

recommendation for the speed limit revision in this 

area has been made accordingly, as noted in the 

report that they have submitted for your review.  

We effectively believe the speed limit reduction, as 

they recommend, to 60 km, and its subsequent 

enforcement, will address the concern for everyone’s 

safety and wellbeing. As residents, we are 

appreciative of the collaboration this required, and 

duly note the exceptional work done.  

We do believe a vote in favour of the 

recommendation is warranted on behalf of the safety 

of the community altogether, and thank you for your 

thoughtful consideration in this matter. Thank you. 

Respectfully,  

Ulrike Woll-Morison and  

Scott Morison 

Residents 

 

 


